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Flexi-schooling Research: Padlet 
 

14th February 2022 
 
Hello, 
 
You may or may not be aware that I am completing a master’s degree in Education this year. As part 
of my studies, I am carrying out a piece of research into flexi-schooling at St Levan. I think it is important 
to get the views of the whole school community and, over the coming months, will be seeking the 
views of pupils, parents and staff. I value your opinion and hope that you will consider participating. 
 
Initially, I have created a Padlet, which you can use to share your views. Padlet is an online ‘digital wall’ 
upon which you can post comments anonymously and read those posted by others. I would really 
appreciate it if you could spare five minutes of your time to reflect on flexi-schooling at St Levan, and 
post your thoughts on this Padlet. 
 
It is available here: https://padlet.com/jferguson75/yk3n5p7uauhx9mnp 
 
The Padlet will be available for comments between Sunday 13th February and Sunday 27th February 
(the end of half term). 
 
Your participation in the research is completely voluntary. You will not be identifiable and the research 
will follow British Educational Research Association ethical guidelines. By posting your thoughts on the 
Padlet, I’ll assume you’re happy for me to use your data in the research project. This will be shared 
within the University of Plymouth and may be disseminated for the school website, funding 
applications and future publications. If a Padlet post is deemed to be inappropriate or offensive, it will 
be removed. Your honesty and openness is appreciated. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this. 
 
Jessica Ferguson 
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